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COLPAI PROJECT  
CONSULTATION UPDATE 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in the consultation for the 
COLPAI site so far.  We have been asked to clarify the process and timings 
of the next phase of consultation, the submission and the determination 
of the planning application. 
  
From Tuesday 18 April until Tuesday 2 May, the City of London Corporation 
will hold another two-week consultation on the updated scheme.  We will 
publish the updated design drawings on the website and will also hold a 
public exhibition in the Golden Lane Estate Community Centre on Thursday 
20 April. Full details will be confirmed and published on the website in due 
course. 
  
Residents will have an opportunity to meet senior representatives from the 
City Corporation and members of the architectural design team to discuss 
the proposals. 
  
We will be seeking written and verbal feedback from the community during 
these two weeks. 
  
Thereafter, final amendments will be considered and a formal planning 
application made in May 2017 to both the London Borough of Islington and 
the City of London.  A decision is expected in September 2017. 
  
Residents should note that during the 13-week planning determination 
period a further 21-day statutory consultation period will take place. 
  

TO VIEW INFORMATION OR PROVIDE FEEDBACK, PLEASE VISIT: 
WWW.COLPAI-PROJECT.CO.UK  
 
OR CONTACT: Jessica Stewart  
jessicas@commcommuk.com 
Comm Comm UK, 34-35 Berwick Street, London, W1F 8RP  
 


